
@3 FEB ’92 12:52 DEPARTMENT EDUCATION P32 (3 

0156 - 37151 

Department of Education 
Private Bag X03 
CHUENESPOORT 
0745 

The Secreteriat Dou 
CODESA ; os 
c/o MAC MAHARAJ 
Dr F. van der Merwe 
P.0.Box 307 
ISANDO 

Dear Sir 

Kindly be informed that on the 5th/02/92 I will not attend the meeting of Subcommittee on the Zulu King and other traditional leader's matters. I have other commitments im London. My alternate will be Kgoshi H.B. Rammupudu, 

Thank you 

Yours 

M.J. MAHLANCU 
DELEGATE UPF 

  

 


